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Housing Executive compensates contractor for losses 
 

We helped a contractor who works for the Northern Ireland Housing Executive (NIHE) 
receive compensation after a change in criteria meant he was refused payment for 
works he had carried out. Our assessment found NIHE had failed to inform contractors 
and detail the new requirements within the applicant packs. 


